
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

INFORMATION FROM SARS 

 

Johannesburg / 12 April 2022 

 
Dear Tax Practitioner 
 
SARS has noted concerns from various RCBs regarding the need to safeguard SARS 

systems. The SARS technical team has called upon Practitioners, as eFilers, to ensure 

that their own security details are kept updated. Tax Practitioners are also advised to 

ensure that they use the correct valid contact details on their profiles. 

In relation to complaints related to updating contact details on efiling before 7 May 2022, 

SARS has advised that there is no expectation for Practitioners to update details for their 

clients by 7 May 2022 and that the release date mentioned on the letter should not be 

perceived as a deadline for such an exercise. SARS has confirmed that it will not be 

changing anything/ process on how tax practitioners LOGIN to SARS EFILING. 

Accordingly, kindly refer to the attached documents from SARS: 

• Safeguarding SARS systems; 

• What's new at SARS; and 

• Notice for disputes. 

Please also note that Issue 31 of the Tax Practitioner Connect has been published and 

Tax Practitioners are encouraged to read same. The issue can be accessed on the Tax 

Practitioners tab on the SARS Website or through the following link:  

Tax Practitioners Connect Issue 31 (May 2022) | South African Revenue Service 

(sars.gov.za)  

The above information comes directly from SARS and is shared by the IRBA in its 

capacity as a Recognised Controlling Body. 

For any enquiries, please contact SARS directly.  
 
Rebecca Motsepe 
Director: Legal 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South 
African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and 
appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with 
internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/p8EfCnZmBAcOw3XU9qKIC/
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/p8EfCnZmBAcOw3XU9qKIC/

